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   10th January, 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy New Year!
I would like to welcome you all back to school and wish you all a very Happy New Year. I hope you had a wonderful holiday and that the children are refreshed and ready for another hard-working term in school.
Year 4 Sacrament of Reconciliation

The children in Year 4 will make their Sacrament of Reconciliation on Thursday 16th January at 5.00pm in St. John Vianney church. The children have been working very hard with Miss Elliott, Mr Bonnar, Mr Peacock and our catechists, Mrs Briggs and Mrs Black, in preparation for this as they journey towards making their First Holy Communion in May. Can I please remind all children to wear their full school uniform and to arrive in church no later than 4.50pm with their families. 
Thank you to all of our School Choir who have agreed to come along to church and support our Year 4 children.

Earrings in School
I have noticed a number of children have arrived in school this week wearing earrings. Can I please remind you once again that earrings are not allowed in school for health and safety reasons. In the event of newly pierced ears, the ear lobe must be taped temporarily (4 to 6 weeks) with non-allergic (hypo allergenic) micro porous tape if it is necessary to retain the stud in place for medical reasons. Can I thank the vast majority of parents and carers who support us in our uniform policy when politely requested to do so.

Helping the wider community
This week, the final order of books for our home-school Reading Scheme has been delivered to school. We have made a massive investment in Reading books this year, which we know will strengthen even further our Reading provision in school. The Reading books that no longer fit into our Reading Scheme have been sent to Africa and some of the money that our Mini Vinnies have raised through their fundraising efforts has been used to fund this project. We are delighted that our efforts will help and benefit our neighbours in other countries and we know that our delivery of books to Africa will be greatly appreciated.
Thank you for your continued support of our school.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr A M Duffy
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